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Greetings Clevelanders! 

The board continues to work on a host of items, big and small, I’ll hit on a few from the past months. 

	 •  Park signs are on order to remind owners to clean up after their pets so residents can continue to  
                  enjoy without our public works staff dedicating valuable time. 

	 •  The village wide ATV/UTV ordinance has been adopted and signs placed throughout the village.  
	    We held an informational meeting at Lakeshore College with WATVA to review laws within the  
                   village and state regarding the operation of ATV/UTV on public roads. 

	 • The public works committee received a preliminary boat launch replacement design and is  
	   beginning to discuss estimated costs. The intent is to understand the overall replacement cost  
	      of our current launch and pier so the village can apply for the appropriate grant later this year. 

	 • The board has approved a proposal from a 3rd party engineering firm to assist in a long-term  
	    solution to the water quality issues. While this is a top priority for us it will take time, tentatively  
                  targeting an operational system date of mid to late 2027. 

	 •  On the development side, the Clear Sky Rehabilitation center nears competition, a few housing  
	      projects are in the early stages, and we continue to discuss other development interests.

I encourage everyone to visit our website www.clevelandwi.gov for more specific information and 
updates. You’ll find contact information for all board members on the site, if you have questions, comments,  
or concerns contact any of us directly or attend any regular meeting. 

Lastly as we move into the much-anticipated summer, traffic will increase, pedestrians will be on the move,  
and kids will be at play. I ask everyone to be mindful of their speed, keep pets leashed, and watch out for  
each other.

Village President,
Jarrod Jackett

 



43rd Annual
Cleveland Fishing Derby

at Hika Park 

July 25th, 26th and 27th

Food, refreshments and raffles throughout the weekend
Friday Night we will be having our annual FISH BOIL! 

Whiskey Ditch will be playing Saturday night. 

Good Toward Beverage Purchase at...

1102 West Washington
Cleveland, WI 53015

Ph: 920.693.201750¢ 50¢

902 S. 17th St, Manitowoc
(920) 682-1200

www.manitowocprinting.com

Manitowoc Engraving, Inc.
the printing company
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SCHNELL PLUMBING, INC.
New Installation - Remodeling Work - Plumbing Fixtures

Water Heaters - Water Softeners - Drain Cleaning

1230 Madison St.
Cleveland, WI 53015

www.schnellplumbing.com

JAKE SCHNELL

Ph: (920) 693-3409
Fax: (920) 693-3555

jake@schnellplumbing.com

1486 North Avenue  •  Cleveland, WI 530151486 North Avenue  •  Cleveland, WI 53015
920-693-8115  •  1-800-278-2178920-693-8115  •  1-800-278-2178

clevelandauto1929@gmail.comclevelandauto1929@gmail.com

1025 North Ave, Cleveland, WI 53015
Dispatch # 1-414-831-2404

Master Plumber

15854 Center Road  •  Cleveland, WI 53015
Office: 920-693-2111  •  Cell: 920-207-5296

Email: TLservices@tds.net

Jason Sohn

Raffles will be available all weekend long. Raffle winners and fishing awards 
will be presented Sunday at approximately 4 pm. Along with our annual 
scholarship winners. For up-to-date information, please like us on Facebook 
at Cleveland Fish and Game. 

We continue to work diligently in efforts to support the much-needed Hika 
Park boat launch improvements insuring safe access to Lake Michigan for 
our sportsman. We would like to thank everyone for their continued support.

If you’re interested in becoming a member or just learning more about 
Cleveland Fish and Game please join us at one of our monthly meetings. 
Meetings are held at our clubhouse on South Union Rd the second Monday 
of each month at 7 pm. Please Join Us!

Cleveland Fish and Game

FRIDAY  NIGHT 
FISH  BOIL

Cleveland Fishing Derby

Food Provided by:
Hosted By: 

Cleveland Fish & Game

OSMAN, WI

FRIDAY,  JULY 25th 

HIKA PARK

Carry-Outs Available
4:30 PM - 9 PM

SATURDAY, JULY 26th

7:00 PM - 11:00 PM

— Hika Park —

4:30 PM - 9:00 PM
Carry-Outs Available



Creative
Designs
Outside & In, LLC

creativedesigns.sv@gmail.com

Stacy Vogel
Landscape Design�

Landscape Design
& Consult

Garden Maintenance

Over 20 years
experience

920-693-3379
920-627-2231

Village Art • • • (6 
Created Goods -·-----------

1202 W Washington Ave. 
Cleveland, WI 53015

920-782-4•024
burkhards@village-art.com 

Follow us on Facebook at https':/ /tinyurl.com/6pk6v8jw 

920-782-4024
burkhards@village-art.com

Follow us on Facebook at https://tinyurl.com/6pk6v8jw

1202 W. Washington Ave.
Cleveland, WI 53015
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Lakeshore Natural Resource Partnership (LNRP) is excited to announce  
an effort to rejuvenate our longest-standing partner group Friends of  
Hika Bay – a dedicated team of volunteers working to support conservation 
and water quality improvement efforts within the Centerville area of the 
Lake Michigan watershed. With fresh energy and new faces on board,  
we are looking forward to expanding our impact and increasing our 
community engagement in protecting our natural resources.

To initiate our engagement, we will be joining the Friends of the Manitowoc 
River Watershed for a Manitowoc River Basin-wide beach cleanup on  
Friday, June 21st from 9 to 11 am. Our group will be focused on cleaning  
the shoreline at Hika Bay Park, and we welcome anyone who is passionate 
about conservation to lend a hand. This is a perfect opportunity for high 
school students who need volunteer hours, or anyone looking to make a 
positive impact in the Cleveland area. 

If you’re interested in volunteering, please contact Sam Frauenfeld at  
sam@lnrp.org, or call or text 920-782-0693. 

Looking ahead, we’ll be hosting a Friends of Hika Bay Meet and Greet this 
September at a local business – stay tuned for details! It will be a great chance 
to connect with fellow conservation-minded individuals, share ideas, and help 
shape the future of our work for the better of the Cleveland area watersheds. 

We’d love to have you join us in making a difference!
Sam Frauenfeld - born and raised in Cleveland! - LNRP

Be Part of Friends of Hika Bay’s Next Chapter!

Cleveland Athletic Club
2025 Park Season is here.  The Veteran’s Park is humming with all the  

Little League Games and the Wildcat Games.  Watch the Park Sign on 
Dairyland Drive. 

Wild Cat Home Game Schedule with a Brat Fry

Take in a game and enjoy an evening or a Sunday Afternoon at the park.
Thank You to all of our supporters!  

	 ♦  Sunday May 4th         Howards Grove  - Preseason	
	 ♦  Sunday May 18th       St Cloud
	 ♦  Sunday May 25th       Howards Grove
	 ♦  Sunday June 29th       Johnsburg
	 ♦  Sunday July 6th          BYE
	 ♦  Sunday July 13th        Forest
	 ♦  Sunday July 20th        St Peter
	 ♦  Sunday August 10th   Mt Calvary
	 ♦  Sunday August 17th   Chilton

Thrivent is the marketing name for Thrivent 
Financial for Lutherans. Insurance products 
issued by Thrivent. Not available in all states. 
Securities and investment advisory services 
offered through Thrivent Investment 
Management Inc., a registered investment 
adviser, member FINRA and SIPC, and a 
subsidiary of Thrivent. Licensed agent/producer 
of Thrivent. Registered representative of 
Thrivent Investment Management Inc. Advisory 
services available through investment adviser 
representatives only. Thrivent.com/disclosures. 
Thrivent provides advice and guidance through 
its Financial Planning Framework that generally 
includes a review and analysis of a client's 
financial situation. A client may choose 
to further their planning engagement with 
Thrivent through its Dedicated Planning 
Services (an investment advisory service) that 
results in written recommendations for a fee. 

Advice • Investments • Insurance • Banking • Generosity

Focused on your financial goals 
Getting your finances in order isn't always easy. 
That's why I'm here. Together, we can assess your 
financial picture and personalize your strategy. 
I can help connect you to the following solutions: 

•  Financial services
•  Education funding 
•  Retirement savings 
•  Investments and 
    mutual funds

•  Insurance
•  Annuities
•  Charitable
    giving solutions

Let's connect to get you where you want to go. 

Sherri Halverson, CLTC® 
Financial Advisor 
1239 W Washington Ave. 
Cleveland, WI 53015 
920-646-3017

20328  R3-24
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Lakeshore College Teams Up With UW-Green Bay  
to Support the Need for More Teachers & Nurses

Lakeshore College and the University of Wisconsin–Green Bay announced the new FORWARD program  
that will allow students wishing to pursue a teaching or nursing degree to begin educational journeys in  
those in-demand fields starting this fall and stay close to home for the entire journey. 

The FORWARD program saves time and money for each student while allowing them to stay within the  
region and meet local workforce needs. All classes are offered locally at the Lakeshore College Cleveland  
campus, the UW-Green Bay Sheboygan campus, and online. 

The forward-thinking partnership directly impacts the local community. Students begin by earning their 
associate degree with Lakeshore and finish with a bachelor’s degree at the UW-Green Bay Sheboygan campus. 
For the first time in this area, interested students can receive an affordable four-year teaching or nursing degree 
from a public university close to home.

Move FORWARD & Get the Details
Those interested in learning more about the benefits of the FORWARD program are welcome to attend  

an upcoming information session. Sessions are set for: 
	 •     June 10, 9-10 am, UW-Green Bay, Sheboygan Campus
	 •     June 18, 6-7 pm, Virtual
Topics covered during the sessions include an overview of the FORWARD program, curriculum, learning 

options, course locations, financial aid options, and tours. 
Session registration and details about the FORWARD program are available at LakeshoretoUWGB.com.

The workdays are continuing at the Lutze Housebarn on the second and fourth Saturdays of the months of  
April to Oct winding up on the second Saturday in November usually going from 10:00 am - 2:30 pm. All skill  
levels are welcome for volunteers as well as paid positions.

Many woodworking, historic research and hands on learning are featured for the 2025 season.  
Tours of the nationally significant project are available on work days by calling in advance to Richard Lutze  

at 920-627-4145.
Plan on joining for 2025 to work with a fascinating set of people with a common goal of historic restoration of  

rural heritage of the area while having old fashioned fellowship in work ethic, sharing farm style family meals  
and living through life long learning. Persons wishing to be involved in the hands on work with timbers, windows  
or wood related aspects are encouraged to contact Chris Kuehnel, Project Director at 920-693-3141. Library and 
research projects will be the focus for 2025 to “tell the story”.

Go to centrevillesettlement.org or choose Like on the Facebook site to learn more, see photos and learn how  
you can become involved.   Centreville Settlement is a not for profit organization, dedicated to the preservation of  
the Saxon German culture and the farming community.  

Centreville Settlement Continues Historically Significant Work 
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Cleveland Lions Club

Cleveland Secret Santa

We would like to THANK everyone who supported our fundraising brat fry during the  
garage sales weekend. We had a great turnout – at times the parking lot was full and the line  
was up the driveway. WOW! Our fundraising efforts support community projects such as  

your little league baseball & softball programs, education scholarships, kids summer camp for the blind -- just  
to name a few. 

Speaking of Scholarships - I am honored to share this year’s recipients of the Cleveland Lion’s Club Education 
Scholarship. This year’s Scholarship winners are: Riley Sundae and Lilly Martin. All are receiving $1,000 Award 
Scholarships to aid in their tuition costs for college. We wish them and all graduating high school seniors best 
wishes for your next adventures!

The EXCITEMENT is growing as Dairyland Fest is right around the corner! This is the Lion’s Club biggest 
fundraiser of the year! Two days packed with activities for and your family to enjoy with grilled sandwiches  
and drink specials each day. Check out the Dairyland Facebook page for all the details and updates by visiting: 
www.facebook.com/ClevelandDairylandFestival

Here is the lineup of events:
Saturday, Aug 2: Classic Car Show, Craft Vendor Fair, Music with a DJ, Corn Hole Tournament, and this year’s 

evening band in THE NEW PAVILION is Bacchus Lotus!
**Ribbon Cutting Ceremony at 5pm for the NEW PAVILION!
Sunday, Aug 3: Worship in the Park, Cleveland Parade, Touch A Truck, Pony Rides, Petting Zoo, and a Bouncy 

House. We will again have LIVE music from the band Buffalo Joe. 
The drawing for the $15,000 Cash giveaway will also take place on Sunday. Please reach out to any of our  

Lion’s Club Members or our Facebook Page for more information on how to purchase your tickets for chances  
to win big cash.

We are still looking for businesses, groups, bands, entertainment, animals, etc for our annual parade and for 
Touch A Truck. If you or someone you know would like to walk or have a float in the parade, please contact  
me at CleveLionsJenniferBrandt@gmail.com.

For more information on what your Cleveland Lion’s are up to or if you’d like to volunteer – check us out at  
our Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/ClevelandWILions

See you at Dairyland Fest,
Jennifer Brandt
Marketing & Communications Chair

The Secret Santa Group wants to again thank everyone who has helped us spread holiday cheer  
in December to those in need who live in the Village.  

We are just a small group of individuals that rely on your monetary donations to help 12 local families.   
We accept donations ALL year. Any monetary donations can be dropped off at the Cleveland State Bank in  
care of the Cleveland Secret Santa. We also get donations from several local organizations (Athletic Club,  
Fish & Game, Snow Hawks, Lions Club, etc.) so please be sure to continue to support them as well with  
their fundraising efforts as they do so much for our community.  Have a great summer and we'll update you on  
our progress for our deliveries in the next newsletter. 
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www.clevelandstate.bank

If  it’s not .bank it’s not us!

Enhanced Security
Against Cyber Attacks

CLEVELAND
STATE BANK

Cleveland
920.693.8256

Howards Grove
920.565.6000

Elkhart Lake
920.646.3150

I can't believe it.  We've had enough warm weather and sunshine to melt 
the "almost forever" snow pile in the back yard.

Maybe by the end of June, the clematis and hostas will be brave enough  
to break through the soil.

From the EWGC to you, Clevelanders and the public, thank you for 
stopping at our plant sale on garage sale weekend.

This is our only fundraiser so every sale we make is important for 
maintaining our club.

What expenses could our club have, you may ask.  If we have any type of 
public event, such as the plant sale or our Expo event at Dairyland Festival, 
we need insurance.  

The tent for the Expo, as small as it is, costs big dollars to rent, and of 
course there are plants and shrubs for the community beds.  There are 
others but I won't bore you with them.

So....that's why your purchases from our plant sale mean a lot, and  
we appreciate them immensely.

Speaking of community beds, we will have a "garden in a garden".  It's  
a "Kindness" garden that will be part of the bed on Washington and Hazel/
Hickory Streets.

We hope you'll take part in this bed.
Please stop by our tent at the Dairyland Festival on August 3, 2025.  We'll 

be in a different spot this year; across the driveway from our normal area.  
With any luck, we should have lots of dahlia blooms on display.  The dahlia 
was the club project for this summer.

Also in the tent will be a display of pictures and data from last summer's 
castor bean project.  That one needed the entire summer and into fall to 
reach an almost full-grown height.  You don't want to miss this interesting 
plant project.  

Congratulations!, to the Cleveland Lions on the construction of the 
awesome new pavilion they had built and helped build in certain areas. It's 
a big plus for our community.

See you in August.  
Happy Gardening!
Lynn Fiedler,
President, East Wind Garden Club

East Wind Garden Club

 
Bonde’s Quik Mart 

Country Deli & Bakery 
Cleveland, WI 
920-693-3145 
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1251 W. Washington Avenue 

Cleveland, WI  53015 
 

Sharing the gospel of Jesus Christ in 
Cleveland for more than 150 years! 

You are welcome 
here! 

Pastor Steven Wall 
920-693-8612 

Summer Worship Schedule: 
Sunday Mornings at 9:00am 
Monday Evenings at 6:30pm 
Monday Campfire Bible Study 8:00pm  

August 3: Dairyland Festival 
Worship Service in the Park, 8:30  

Coffee and bakery provided. 

August 4-8: Vacation Bible School, 
9:00-11:30am daily 

Theme: Epic Australian Adventure! 

August 10: Church Picnic: 10:30 
Come for a special service followed 

by a brat fry picnic, games and a 
bounce house.  
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(920) 686-  

We provide FREE  estimates for new  
installations of heating and cooling 
equipment.  No pressure—just the 
answers you need to make an 
informed  decision. 

•Be Respectful•
•Be Responsible•

•Be Safe •Be Kind•

The American Legion Post 477 Just completed two significant events.  
Our Tee it up For Troops golf event at Autumn Ridge was a great success.  
Our goal was to raise over $50,000 for Old Glory Honor Flights (OGHF).  
We will be presenting our check On Friday, June 20th at 6:00 pm during  
the first day of Tractor Days at Shadows in School Hill.  Any Veteran from  
the Vietnam era or before is eligible.  Check out our Facebook or email 
addresses below to find out more.  

We also conducted Military Honors at 18 different cemeteries from  
School Hill, Newton, and St. Nazianz and Cleveland during the morning  
of Memorial Day.  

Tractor Days is 20 and 21 June at Shadows Bar in School Hill. This is  
our annual fundraising event for the Post.  We have a band Friday evening for 
your listening and dancing entertainment. We be serving brats from 4:00 until 
about 7:00 pm.  Saturday, we have a tractor parade, tractor rides, face painting, 
and raffles from 10:00 – 2:00.  We will also be serving brats, hamburgers and 
potato salad. This year we are also raffling a new UTV valued at $18,000.   
50% raffle profits we be donated to Mission of Honor flights for Veterans 
from the Global War on Terrorism.  We still have a few tickets left. 

Membership Drive for American Legion Post and Squadron (Sons of the 
American Legion) 477 are taking applications for the 2025 year.  Become  
a member of one of the most active Posts in the State.  Our annual dues 
are $35 if you sign up before October 1st.  We also pay all dues for active  
members of the military.    

Christopher Bestul (a resident of Cleveland) 
CDR, American Legion Post 477 - St Nazianz, WI  

Facebook page:  
American Legion Post 477 - St Nazianz

Email:  americanlegionpost477@gmail.com

          
 

 

 

The American Legion Post 477 has Four significant events happening in the next couple of months: 
Military Honors: We will conduct Honors at 11 different cemeteries from School Hill, Newton, and St. Nazianz.  
This year we will be splitting our Post and performing Military Honors at an additional five cemeteries. Listed 
below are the locations and times in the Cleveland community. 
Kassa Cemetery at 8:15 
St. George/St. Johannes at about 8:55 
St. Wendel at about 9:30 
Saxon at about 10:05 
Any Veteran who wishes to participate email me at cdrpost477@gmail.com . 
Tractor Days, 21 and 22 June at Shadows Bar in School Hill. This is our annual fundraising event for the Post.  
We have a band Friday evening and will be serving brats from 4:00 until about 10:00 PM.  Saturday, we have a 
tractor parade, tractor rides, face painting, and raffles from 10:00 – 2:00.  We will also be serving brats, 
hamburgers and potato salad. This year we are also raffling a 1951 Farmall C tractor with belly blade or $1000.  
We still have a few tickets left.  
Wisconsin Legion Riders – Cruise for a Cause, will be stopping at Shadows Bar from about 2:00 – 3:00 PM on 
June 29th.  They will be raising funds for soldier family support and homeless women Veterans.  Stop by, say 
hello and donate for Veteran and family support. 
Membership Drive for American Legion Post and Squadron (Sons of the American Legion) 477 begin July 1st 
taking applications for the 2025 year.  Our annual dues are $35 if you sign up before September 1st.  We will 
pay all dues for members of the military.     

Christopher Bestul (a resident of Cleveland)
CDR, American Legion Post 477 - St Nazianz, WI 
Facebook page: American Legion Post 477 - St Nazianz
Email: americanlegionpost477@gmail.com
 

 
    

 



Chamber of Commerce

Cynthia Roeck
Cleveland State Bank

920-693-8256
cynthia@clevelandstate.bank

 Cleveland Village Hall
Monday – Thursday

10 am to Noon & 12:30 pm to 4 pm
All other hours by appointment only

GFL Environmental
920-687-2631  

 
Cleveland Post Office

920-693-8671   Village General Line:	 920-693-8181
  Police Direct Line:	 920-693-3442
  Website:            www.clevelandwi.gov

Cleveland Clever Clovers 4-H Club
The past few months have seen Our Club participate in many events/activities.  All of our  

club members built and raced a Pinewood Derby car.  Many of our members received awards  
for their design or placed in the top three for their age division. Several members attended  

Project Days.  Nadine Hale participated in Space Camp.  The Club participated in the Adopt-a-Highway 
program by cleaning up a two-mile stretch on Highway 42, supported Camp Tapawingo's annual banquet, 
and helped clean up after the fire department's yearly brat fry.

We are excited to share that our Club was awarded the Club Community Service Award at the annual  
4-H awards ceremony in April.  Congratulations to Heidi Belitz, who was recognized for her 25 years of 
service as a 4-H leader.  

Please support our Club's food stand on July 19th at the Summer Homemade Artisan Market.
The Cleveland Clever Clovers meet on the first Sunday of each month at 4 pm. at the Cleveland Fire 

House. For more information, contact Heidi Belitz at 920-693-3435.

Cleveland Fire Fighters and First Responders

As you know, the Cleveland Fire Department is 100% volunteer and we are always looking for people  
to become a Firefighter and/or a First Responder.

Entry Level is 30 hours for Part A and Part B is (additional 30 hours.)
Firefighters meet 1st and 3rd Monday of the month. If any interest please stop down and talk to any of  

our Officers or Firefighters.
If any interest in becoming a First Responder they meet on the second Tuesday of the month. 
If you are interested and can't stop down you can contact Tony at 920-905-1138. If any interest in  

becoming a First Responder you can contact Dan at 920-377-0187.
We also have a Explorer program for 14-17 year olds and you can contact Dean at 920-960-2932 or check 

out the 5 Star Explorer Program on Facebook.

 Be safe around the campfire and enjoy your summer!


